
 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

ADVERTISEMENT 

FOR 

2024-301 South Loop Trail (Bloomington Central Station to Bass Ponds) & 

2022-103 Lower Lyndale Avenue Wetland Delineation 

PROJECT 23-E4 

DUE DATE: 11:00 AM, Friday, June 16, 2023 

The City of Bloomington is seeking proposals from qualified individuals, firms, partnerships, and 

corporations having specific experience in the area(s) of wetland delineations in the State of 

Minnesota and interested in providing these consulting services to the City. 

 

Bid documents are available for preview and download using the online Bidding System at 

https://bloomingtonmn.bidsandtenders.net.  

Please contact Bids &Tenders support at support@bidsandtenders.ca with any technical issues.  

Bid documents are available for viewing with a “preview” watermark. Interested parties must 

create a Bids and Tenders account in order to submit proposal documents. Documents are not 

provided or received in any other manner. 

 Oral, facsimile, email, hard copy, or telephone Proposals are considered invalid and will not 

receive consideration.  

CITY OF BLOOMINGTON 

 

Julie M. Long, P.E. 

City Engineer 


